
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 10/7-CRS Picture Day
● 10/8-LLE Picture Day
● 10/9-Art Card Orders Due

September 24, 2021

STEM Update
This school year, the STEM program was expanded to County Road School students in 
preschool, kindergarten and first grade. Each Preschool class will have STEM for half 
of the year. Students in first, second, third and fourth grades will have it quarterly. 

Additionally, the STEM Lab at Luther Lee received new furniture in order to create a 
new and exciting learning environment. Thank you to Mr. Nerkizian for all of his hard 

work with the STEM program at our schools!



Spotlight on Preschool

No Homework Nights
During the 2021-2022 school year, there will be district-wide No 
Homework Nights. The purpose of these nights is to make time for you and 
your children to spend quality family time together without having to worry 
about homework. Some fun ideas that you can do as a family are: movie 
night, craft night, game night, dance party, exercise together, cook a meal 
together, bake together, and read a story together. The dates are: 
● Wednesday, October 13, 2021
● Tuesday, December 14, 2021
● Wednesday, March 16, 2022
● Wednesday, May 11, 2022

In Preschool, we have been very busy 
learning all about the thematic unit called 
Marvelous One. The unit discusses what 
makes students feel unique and special. The 
students are learning to use the "I" 
message when talking about feelings and 
emotions. For example,  I feel sad when you 
take my toy from me because it belongs to 
me. The students also really enjoyed the 
books All By Myself, Everybody Has 
Feelings, and My Five Senses.  



Message from the Principal

To the CRS/LLE Families,

The last week of September is almost here and we are gearing up for 
some fun events.  Over the next few weeks, information regarding 
Parent/Teacher Conferences and the Halloween Parade will be 
forthcoming.  

Here are some points of importance:

● 3rd Grade lunch is now at 12:10
● 4th Grade lunch is now at 11:45
● We will have our first assembly for P-4th grade students from 

the PTO Cultural Arts program on 10/28.  This will be done 
virtually and will focus on students treating each other with 
kindness and respect.

● Please remember to review the emails that have been sent out 
about drop off and pick up.  It is important to follow the rules 
that are in place for everyone’s safety and to help make the 
process move smoothly.

● Our staff is always open to communication with parents.  It is 
important to note that if you email a teacher during the school 
day they may not always be able to respond to you during the day 
because they are diligently working with your children. 

I hope that everyone has a fun family weekend!

Educationally yours,

Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal


